

22 November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Sensory Christmas Trip - 05 December 2017

Spring Common Academy

American Lane Huntingdon Cambs. PE29 1TQ

Head Teacher: Dr. Kim Taylor School Telephone: 01480 377403 office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

As part of our sensory sessions this half term, we would like to take the sensory group for a Christmas experience at Scotsdales Garden Centre, Shelford on **Tuesday 05 December**. We are going to look at their lights and decorations and then we have booked a visit to meet Santa in his grotto and have a train ride experience with the elves.

A voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards this trip would be appreciated.

We will supply a packed lunch for children who usually have a school dinner.

We plan to leave school at 10.00am and return to school for 3.00pm.

Please fill in the slip below and return it to school.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Cat Croft PMLD Specialist Teaching Assistant	
□ PLEASE RETURN TO: Cat Croft Re: Christmas trip to Scotsdales Gard	
I give / do not* give my permission for my child to take part in the visit on Tuesday 5th December 2017	
£10.00 voluntary contribution is enclosed (please tick)	
Signed:	Print name:













National Support School designated by



National Teaching School designated by

Teaching & Leadership

